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Dear parents and carers,
We have had another busy week in school with so much excellent learning taking place across our classes. Today,
we hosted the cluster football matches which will be the first of many! I would like to thank Mr Morris for
coordinating such a wonderful morning for our pupils, and those across our cluster of schools. We already have
plans in motion for our next round and for a cluster netball competition.
Tickets for the Christmas concerts are now available on Parent Pay, you should be able to change the total
amount payable at the checkout as there is a system issue to reflect the number of tickets (up to three) you wish
to purchase. Please do contact our school office if you have any trouble with this. Tickets are also now available
for our Christmas Hotpot and Quiz evening on Wednesday 4th December 2024. If you require any more books of
raffle tickets, please contact your child’s class teacher.
We are forecast colder weather next week, please do make sure children come to school wearing their coats and
that all items of clothing are labelled. Have a lovely weekend. Diolch, Mr Hatwood
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With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere

Blwyddyn 1 & 2- Remembrance Day
Following Remembrance Day, we have been reflecting in class by choosing our own learning style to recreate the
poppy symbol. We have shown respect with a 2 minutes silence at 11am on Monday.
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Our Value of the Half Term is ‘Thankfulness’

”Respect everyone and love the family of believers .” 
1 Peter 2:17

Blwyddyn 1 & 2- More pictures from Remembrance day.

Meithrin
Nursery have designed poppies for Remembrance Day. Also the children have been busy colour mixing.
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Blwyddyn 3 & 4- Don’t Touch Tell
We had a very important show on Monday about how to stay safe. The children were reminded ‘Don’t touch - tell’
where they learned about different medicines and substances that they should not touch but instead tell an adult.
They also learned a new message, ‘Don’t drink - think’ where they learned about the dangers of alcohol and the
impact it can have on individuals and their bodies. The children listened very carefully and joined in well with the
show. Da iawn pawb.

Derbyn - Diwali
This week we have been finding out about Diwali. We have made mehndi patterns, used loose parts to create
Rangoli patterns and made Diwali cards and salt dough diva lamps.
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Blwyddyn 1 & 2- Space
This week we have been working on our fine motor skills and have designed a space helmet!
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Blwyddyn 3 & 4- Health and Wellbeing
The children have carried out a Kiva lesson and have
discussed the need for supporting someone who is
being bullied.

Derbyn -Diwali
Another picture from our Diwali celebrations!

The Big Toddle
We are proud to
announce that our
Big Toddle Sponsored
Walk has raised an
incredible total of
£854.60! Da iawn
pawb.
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Blwyddyn 3 & 4- Testing Materials 
This week we completed an investigation to find out the best material for a Roman shield. We reached the
conclusion that none of the materials were perfect but that wood was the most sensible. Some children were able
to recognise that a combination of materials such as wood and plastic or wood and leather would have made a
better shield which is fantastic scientific thinking. The children have also experienced first hand an inconclusive
result when testing for strength with weights which prompted a back up test where we could find helpful results
when using the hammer and nails (which they loved!). Da iawn Dosbarth Abertawe - you have done a fantastic
job!

Blwyddyn 3 & 4- Curling
Children have been learning the sport of curling in their PE 
lessons
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Blwyddyn 3 & 4- Perimeters
This week we have been exploring a new way of learning in our Mathematics and Numeracy lesson. The children
have been using ‘Learning by questions’ to further their knowledge on perimeter. Today we have focussed on
finding the perimeter of rectilinear shapes. The children have been able to share which questions they found
tricky and we have gone through these particular questions as a class to help their understanding. We are fast
becoming perimeter experts!

Blwyddyn 5 & 6- Maths
Children in Dosbarth Penfro have been using a variety of manipulatives to answer addition and subtraction
questions.
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Blwyddyn 5 & 6- F1
Year 5 & 6 children have started their F1 project this week. Each class worked with a member of the F1 in Schools 
team to begin the design process for their cars.

Wrexham AFC School Captain Visit
Pupils Macsen Walker and Layla Brown did a great job representing our school as Wrexham AFC school Captains,
their role being to be the pupil voice for All Saints linking to Wrexham football club! On Thursday they got to
meet Wrexham first team players Paul Mullin and James McLean attending a Q&A focusing on the role of a
captain and leader.
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Nursery – Miss Williams 100% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Parker 94% 3 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Baker 91% 4 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Coombes 97% 1 session

Year 1/2 – Mrs Mort 96% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Speed 97% 0 sessions

Year 3 – Miss Sedgwick 95% 6 sessions

Year 3/4 – Mrs Wright 94% 2 sessions

Year 4 – Mrs Shelmerdine 97% 0 sessions

Year 5 – Mr Holmes 99% 7 sessions

Year 6 – Mr Szymura 97% 6 sessions

Year 6 – Miss Jones 98% 1 session

Whole School 96% 30 sessions
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Attendance and Punctuality
Attendance has remained very positive over the week which is a pleasure to see. Thank you for your support
regarding this. We have a small number of pupils arriving late to school regularly, please focus closely on getting
children to school on time.

Blwyddyn 1 & 2-
Stories

This week we have
been thinking about
characters and plots
to design our own
story maps. We have
then re-told the story
in our own words.


